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Hi Tracy and Joel,
 
Thank you for sending!  I think this is great and appreciate the time and effort in continuing to build
a pro-business environment for business growth and expansion.  I wish I was familiar with more
items on the list but am only really familiar on the industrial side…anytime we can be the most
competitive in both service and fees, it’s a win win!! You guys and gals are gonna be really busy, we
got a lot coming your way . 
 
I do have one question…on the industrial side, are there fee thresholds for building size?  Ie: if a
building is over 500,000 or more, is there a tiered fee schedule on square footage?  
 
Regards,
Jill

 
Jill Marasa, Vice President
Business Retention & Expansion
Economic Development Council of St. Lucie County
500 NW California Blvd. ■ Bldg. F109 ■ Port St. Lucie, FL  34986
(Located at Indian River State College)
O: 772.336.6257 ■ C: 772.370.8108 ■ jmarasa@youredc.com
www.youredc.com  l  www.facebook.com/StLucieEDC/
 
 

The Economic Development Council of St. Lucie County is a private 501(c)6 not-for-profit
organization founded in 2000, dedicated to enriching the economic vitality of our community
through the retention, expansion and relocation of businesses to St. Lucie County. We are proud to
be serving our community for 20 years!
 

 

From: Tracy Valure <TValure@cityofpsl.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 4:21 PM
To: Jill Marasa <jmarasa@youredc.com>
Cc: Joel Dramis <Jdramis@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: FW: City of Port St. Lucie Building Department Upcoming Ordinance Changes
 
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Attached, please find a memorandum from Mr. Joel Dramis, Building Code Administration, regarding
upcoming Ordinance changes. Provided is a summary and permit fee comparision.
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Please provide feedback and or comments as soon as possible to Joel or I.
 
Thank you!

“It Starts with a
Good Foundation”

 

Tracy Valure  
Support Systems Manager  
City of Port St. Lucie 
Building Department
121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd, Bldg. B

 

Port St. Lucie, Florida 34984
772-873-6380 Office
tvalure@cityofpsl.com

 

 

 
 
 
How is my service? Please email buildingadmin@cityofpsl.com to submit your suggestions,
comments and feedback.
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